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Welcome to St Bede’s...

Attendance up to  17/01/25

Wednesday 22nd January
Mrs Jajur’s Class Assembly
9.15am
Thursday 23rd January
Y5/6 Walk to church
Sunday 26th Jan
Family Mass @ St Thomas

This week’s events...This week’s events...

You can now view our latest curriculum
newsletters, PSHE & Art, via our website

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/curricul
um/subjects

We are also sending out a termly phased
homework newsletter for each key stage,

containing additional homework activities that
can be done to support your child. 

Don’t forget you can view our school calendar on our website
 https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/curriculum/subjects
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/curriculum/subjects
https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar


SchoolSchool
UniformUniform

CLICK HERE to have your say 

trousers/skirts and summer dresses in a wide array of colours. 

It is with this in mind that we are reviewing our uniform to ensure it reflects
our values, promotes equality, and is easily recognisable as St Bede's,
Darlington. We would like to invite all parents and carers to share their
thoughts and opinions with us, as your feedback is crucial in helping us
shape a uniform policy that is both practical and inclusive for all our
children. We want to make sure that our uniform is one that all children can
wear with pride. Your voice matters to us, and we are committed to ensuring
that parental choice and opinion are at the heart of this consultation. 

Thank you, Miss Cuff.

At St Bede’s Primary School, we
believe that a school uniform
plays an important role in
creating a sense of unity and
belonging among our pupils.
Currently children wear a mixture
of blue and white polo shirts and
a mixture of black and grey 

https://forms.office.com/e/aGA3LLcAWS


Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...



We are also very proud to announce
that St Bede’s have received the

Equal Access School 2024 award
for equal access and opportunities in

girls' football!

Breaking barriers and scoring goals
both on and off the pitch. We are

committed to ensuring gender
equality and empowering young

female athletes. 

We are thrilled to be able to
confirm our recent inspection was a

resounding success and we are
proud to have received a ‘GOOD’

award from OFSTED

Well done to our
Mini Vinnies who
have created a

‘Kindness Calendar’
for each class for the

month of January.
Try to take part in
an act of kindness,
no matter how big

or small, to kickstart
the new year!

Please remember to top

up your child’s dinner

and/or breakfast club

account

“Relationships between staff and pupils at

St Bede’s are positive and nurturing. They

are built on kindness and respect, which

adults model exceptionally well.”


